
Dear Committee Members,  
 
I have identified a couple of errors (factual changes that I have been alerted to by the Forde 
Secretariat that were incorrect in the original briefing material I had at the hearing) which I would 
like to correct.  

Religious contributions prior to 2009: 
I have been advised that the amount was $149,424 in donations from churches (and not $90,000) 
(Page 9 paragraph 3) 
 
Children in Care 
There are approx. 9,600 children in care in Queensland (and not 9,500) (page 9 paragraph 4) 
 
If you require any further information please let me know 
 
Thanks Rob 
 
Rob Ryan – Chair Forde Foundation (Board of Advice) 
 


